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Power Supply Upgrade 
AC Feeder Upgrade Project – out of hours work 

In our recent community notification about the AC Feeder power supply upgrade work at 
Revesby and Bankstown we informed you of works taking place in August 2022. 

As part of these works, we will be carrying out work at night on Mons Street, Milperra Road 
and Albert Street to install new power poles and string conductors. 

Out of hours night work on Wednesday 17 and Thursday 18 August 2022 
To minimise impact to the community and to enable the construction team to safely carry out 
these essential activities, this work will occur: 

• between 6pm on Wednesday 17 August 2022 and 7am on Thursday 18 August 2022  

• between 6pm on Thursday 18 August 2022 and 7am on Friday 19 August 2022. 

Prior to starting this work, delivery of plant and materials and setting up of safety barriers  
and traffic control will be carried out. This work will involve: 

• the temporary removal of kerbside parking near the work area 
• temporary pedestrian diversions 
• mobilising plant and materials including placement of mobile cranes and elevated 

work platforms (EWPs) 
• drilling holes and installing new power poles and stringing conductors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Map of work area 
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Power outage 
For the safety of workers, Ausgrid have scheduled a power outage of up to 8 hours in this area. 
Ausgrid will separately notify property owners likely to be impacted by this scheduled power 
outage. We will coordinate with Ausgrid to restore power as soon as practicable and safe to 
do so. Please contact Ausgrid on 13 13 88 if you have any queries in relation to the power 
outage. We apologise in advance for any inconvenience the power outage may cause. 

 

Minimising impacts to the community 
Transport for NSW is committed to minimising impact on the community. We will be monitoring 
our work activities to make sure noise levels are being managed effectively. This work is 
subject to site and weather conditions. Further notification will be provided to the community 
regarding work to complete the stringing of new conductors. We understand this work may 
cause an inconvenience and thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more information on the Power Supply Upgrade Project, 

please contact our project team: 

 
1800 684 490 

 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au         

 
transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating 

and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 684 490 


